
From: no-reply@vector.co.nz
To: Connection Feedback
Subject: No to unfair connection pricing
Date: Tuesday, 10 December 2024 2:14:07 pm

You are required ‘to protect the interests of domestic consumers and small business
consumers in relation to the supply of electricity’ but your plans say otherwise.

Making me pay when a new business or housing developer wants to connect to the
electricity network is unfair because…

User's Message:

Enter Text: Making me pay for the commercial connection of businesses or housing
developments is completely unfair, why should I have to pay for the utility costs of a
company that doesn't know I exist? No one should have to invest their money into a
companies start up costs, especially if they're not receiving anything in return, these costs
should be an investor cost, not a public cost
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